Salve Regina University

Digital Commons @ Salve Regina

Newsbulletin

Archives and Special Collections

11-30-1973

Newsbulletin vol. 1, no. 11

Salve Regina College

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin



Part of the Education Commons

Recommended Citation

Salve Regina College, "Newsbulletin vol. 1, no. 11" (1973). Newsbulletin. 10. https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin/10

Rights Statement

EDUCATIONAL USE PERMITTED

In Copyright - Educational Use Permitted. URI: http://rightsstatements.org/vocab/InC-EDU/1.0/

This Item is protected by copyright and/or related rights. You are free to use this Item in any way that is permitted by the copyright and related rights legislation that applies to your use. In addition, no permission is required from the rightsholder(s) for educational uses. For other uses, you need to obtain permission from the rights-holder(s).

SALVE REGINA COLLEGE

WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN

No. 1, Wol. 11

November 30, 1973

JUNIOR RING CEREMONY

On December 9th the Class of "75" of Salve Regina College will be receiving their rings at the 11:15 Mass in the Chapel of Ochre Court.

Sister Lucille McKillop, President, will distribute the rings with Father

Christopher Johnson, Chaplain, speaking on the significance of the ring.

Following mass there will be a champagne brunch to end the ring ceremony in

the State Dining Room, Ochre Court.

The ceremony is open for all juniors and their special guests. It should prove to be a memorable day for all!

CHRISTAN LIFE CENTER

Tuesday, December 4th, at 7:30 P.M. in the O'Hare Academic Center, the Christian Life Center will present the final event in their program for the first semester. This event will be entitled: Godspell, Jesus Christ Superstar; Musical and Religious Reflection. Panelists will include Sister Marianne Postiglione, Rabbi Jerome Gurland and Dr. Frank Maguire with Miss Ann Harmen as Moderator.

Refreshments will follow the presentation. The public is cordially invited to attend.

TENURE COMMITTEE

The Tenure Committee met at 5:00 P.M. on Monday, November 26th in the Faculty Lounge. The next meeting of the Committee will be on December 3rd at 5:00 P.M. in the Faculty Lounge, O'Hare Academic Center.

COLLEGE CURRICULEM COMMITTEE

The College Curriculum Committee will hold a meeting on Wednesday, December 5th at 3:00 P.M. in the Office of the Academic Dean.

GENERAL FACULTY MEETING

The General Faculty Meeting for the month of December will be held December 12th at 3:00 P.M. in Room 260, O'Hare Academic Center.

note: The regular Wednesday's for the two meetings are being transposed for the sake of neccessary business.

LIBRARY COMMITTEE MEETING

The next meeting of the Library Committee is on Wednesday, December 12th at 3:00 P.M. on the third floor of the library. Sister Mary Giles, Librarian, wishes to inform all those in the college community that meetings are open to everyone.

ENERGY TRAC OF THE CORE

The two sections of the Core will meet jointly at 10:00 A.M. in Room 260 of the O'Hare Academic Center to hear a panel discussion on the National Energy Crisis Mr. Paul Hicks, R.I. Petroleum Association and Mr. John Scanlon, SAVE THE BAY, will be guest speakers. The lecture is open to all faculty and students.

GRADUATE EDUCATION COMMITTEE

The Graduate Committee will hold a meeting Wednesday, December 5th at 10:30 A.M., State Dining Room of Ochre Court.

AAUW MEETING

Sister Lucille McKillop, President, will be speaking on the "Balance in Education" at the December 6th AAUW meeting in the State Dining Room, Ochre Court. The meeting is scheduled for 7:45 P.M.

STUDENT HEALTH COUNCIL

The Student Health Council sponsored Salve's first Blood Drive on Wednesday, November 14th. Fifty-seven students donated blood. An interesting sideline: Newport Hospital was out of O-positive blood. The first five units were taken directly to the hospital for an accident victim. Another drive is planned for March, 1974.

COUNSELING SERVICE ON CAMPUS

Mr. Allan Schor A.B., M.A., a clinical psychologist at the Newport Mental Health Clinic has been retained by SRC for counseling one morning a week.

Mr. Schor is 30 years old, married with two children and very willing to talk with anyone from Salve. He received his B.A. from N.Y.U. and his M.A. from U.R.I. Any one wishing to see Mr. Schor may do so through Sister Renatta, Mrs. McGann or by calling his secretary - 846-1213.

READERS THEATER FOR CHILDREN

Mr. Robert Kulo is announcing the formation of A Readers Theater for Children. It will consist of High School and College student along with young and older adults involved in the interpretation of children's material for children, utilizing the Readers Theater format.

Any one in the college community who is interested in this new and innovative program is asked to contact Mr. Kulo, Room 204, O'Hare Academic Center.

ONE ACT PLAYS

An evening of one-act plays, directed and mounted by students of Salve Regina College Theatre Division Directing Workshop, will be held December 5th at 8:00 P.M. in the Creative Arts Center Theatre. The plays are open to the public. Admission is one dollar.

SALVE CONCERT IN BOSTON

On November 30th at 8:30 P.M., Boston Eollege will be the setting for the performance of Benjamin Britten and Saint Nicholas, under the direction of C. Alexander Peloquin.

The concert will be held at McEllory Auditorium featuring the combined choruses of Boston College, Peloquin Choral, Salve Regina College Glee Club and the Boston Philharmonia. Tickets may be purchased at the door.

ORGAN RECITAL

Vivaldi Gloria organ rectial and the SRC Glee Club, will perform December 2nd, 8:00 P.M. at Saint Joseph's Church on the corner of Broadway ind Newport. Glenn Giuttari will direct the glee blub with Allen Brown as organist. No charge for the recital with admission open to the general public.

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS CONCERT: - PART I

The Annual Christmas Concert will be held December 8th at 8:00 P.M. at Ochre Court in Newport. Performance of Baroque Music by the Fara Chamber Players and special guest Robert Kulo doing a special interpretation of Truman Capote's A Christmas Memory, are scheduled. Tickets - General Admission \$1.50 % Students . 35

CHRISTMAS CONCERT - PART II

Salve's Annual Christmas Concert - Part II will be held December 12th at 8:00 P.M. in Wakehurst. The concert will present the Salve Regina College Glee Club in Song and Wassail. Tickets will be sold at the door. Admission is the same as listed for Part I.

BASKETBALL GAME

The Male (and/or female) Faculty verses the Salve Mens Basketball Team will highlight activities at The Hut, Sunday, December 2nd at 7:00 P.M. Admission charge - 50ϕ or use your Season Pass. Everyone is urged to go and cheer for your favorite team!!!

SALVE PLAYS P.C.

The Salve Seagulls will play the Providence Friars on Monday, December 3rd. There will be two buses if enough people rush to see Jeannie Meadows in the cafeteria with their money. Please give the Seagulls your support. Deep down we know they can beat the Friars -- we try harder!

RADIO AND TV NEWS

In order to spread the news that Sa is alive and doing quite well the Public Relations Office has enlisted radio and TV stations to spread the good news. The following dates and times are reserved on the stations for interviews and announcements about our existence and most of all our new, important project-the Bi-Cenntennial.

Dec. 3 (Mon.) WADK-10:05 will feature R.J. McKenna speakingsk on the Bi-Cenntennial Dec. 5 (Wed.) WPLI-TV 0:00 will feature Mrs. Carol Storex of the Community Education Department at Salve.

Department at Salve.

Dec. 12 (Wed.) WKFD-Sen. R.J. McKenna will speak on the Bi-Cenntennial

Dec. 28 (Fri.) TV-6 %:30 will be a taping session for Sr. Ann Nelson and Mr. McKenna